
 

 

GIG HARBOR HIGH SCHOOL SPORT BOOSTERS 
BOARD MEETING MINUTES 

 
7:30 pm, March 1, 2023 

GHHS Library 

I. MEMBERS PRESENT:  
Alec Klipper (President) 
Kevin Dull (Vice President)       
Melanie Olsen (Treasurer)    
Carrie Masini (Secretary)  
Melissa Heckman (Membership Co-Chair)     
Kirsten Moran (Membership Co-Chair) 
Christy Stapleton (Communication and Social Media) 
Mia Darnnell (Alumni & Friends and Tech Chair)  
Jen Dingman, Carly Geldermann, Jackie Lindstrom, Cicely 
Darling, Karlee Squance (Members) 
 

II. Meeting called to order by the President, Alec Klipper,at 7:35 
pm. 
 

III. OLD BUSINESS 
 

a) PRESIDENT REPORT: 
○ There is will be ~500 less students next year will 

will cause a budget shortfall of ~$2400 per student 
○ Weight Room is almost complete. Alec is still working 

on installation of the sound system. There will 
hopefully be a ribbon cutting ceremony in mid-May. 

○ The typo on the plaque for the flag that will be 
placed in the weight room was fixed. 

○ Some of the old equipment from the weight room was 
donated to local organizations. Henderson Bay came and 
picked up a large portion. 

○ Donor Board for the weight room will be submitted 
soon. 

 
b) VICE PRESIDENT REPORT: 

○ There will be a potential change to the membership 
model and how we incentivize members. Kevin is working 
on a new structure. 

 

 

c) SECRETARY REPORT:  



 

○ February Minutes motion raised  by Kevin, seconded by 
Christy, and voted approved; then signed by the 
President, Alec Klipper. 

 
d) TREASURER REPORT:  

○ Winter sports are wrapped up. 

○ Budgets and account balances in email. 

○ Still working on Raffle License.  

 
e) COMMITTEE REPORTS: 

 
Communication/Social Media Report, Christy Stapleton: 

● We have 500+ Followers on Instagram 
● Auction tickets are live on the website. 
● Athlete of the Week has stalled because we are getting 

nominees from the coaches. We will work with Blair and 
the coaches to try to bring it back. 
 

Membership Report, Kirsten Moran and Mel Heckman: 

● They are going to the parent meetings for all spring 
sports in the coming weeks to introduce Boosters and 
explain how we work and the need for members. 

Finance/Fundraising Report, Mia Darnell: 
● Auction is set for June 2 at the Canterwood Country 

Club. 
● Next meeting is Tuesday, March 7 at 7 pm at Marty’s 

office. 
 

Alumni and Friends Report, Mia Darnell: 

● Website, newsletter and FB posts are formatted to 
engage the community with alumni and student 
spotlights and look great! Future posts will also 
invite the community to the auction.  

● We are up to 336 subscriptions. 

 
 
 
 
 
 

IV. NEW BUSINESS 



 

○ Ed Rodriguez Donations will be used to help fund the record 
boards and we will notate “Record Boards funded in Memory 
of Ed Rodriguez.” 

○ We still need GHHSSB Board Volunteers for 2023-2024. We 
have gotten volunteers for Treasurer and Vice President but 
we still need to find someone to fill the role of 
President. We will also need to appoint new Membership and 
Fundraising Chairs as well as someone to organize the 
Auction. 
 
 

V. OTHER BUSINESS 
○ Tides Night for Incoming Freshman is Wednesday, March 8 

from 6-8 pm. Carrie was on hand to set up a table and speak 
in front of the parents to tell them more about what 
Boosters is and how we need help (membership and 
volunteers). 

 
 

VI. Meeting was adjourned at 8:49 PM. Next meeting will be on 
Wednesday, April 5 at 7:30 pm in the GHHS Library. 
 
 
 

PREPARED BY: Carrie Masini  

 

 

 

APPROVED BY:       DATE:  

 
 
 
 
 

 

 


